
Subject: Hollywood Media District Possible Clean Committee Thursday March 17th 3pm
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 03/11/2016 03:31 PM
CC: Sharyn Romano <hbteam@earthlink.net>, Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Jim Omahen 
<jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Interested Clean Committee Members:

I was asked to check with you regarding your availability for this coming Thursday March 17th (St. Pat’s Day) for a potential Clean 
Committee for the Hollywood Media District BID at 3pm.  Please respond to me with your rsvp for Thursday March 17th at 3pm  - location 
to be determined.

Look forward to your response.

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Hollywood Media District  BID
323-860-0025


